
 

 

Dear Parents 

 

I regret to inform you that we now have a growing number of children 

and staff within the school, who are testing positive for Covid. This is 

placing significant pressure on the school in terms of staffing classes, so 

we would ask for patience in terms of your children’s classes being 

covered by the available staff we do have in school. 

 

With a reduction in the amount of people testing, with children often 

being asymptomatic and with an understandable change of emphasis and 

attention to more pressing issues around the world, the situation is 

understandable. However, for schools, guidance hasn’t changed around 

self isolation, so the impact remains the same.  

 

As a school we have decided not to return to the normality of full 

assemblies and have once again returned to online meetings for staff.  

All we ask of parents is to be vigilant if your children are showing any 

Covid like symptoms in terms of keeping children off school and also 

understanding that, for the remainder of the term, we will be very 

stretched, in terms of staffing.  

 

We wish all those children, staff and their wider families a speedy 

recovery and await the changes to government guidance for next term.  

 

 

Mr A Moir 

Headteacher 
 


